

Monthly Meeting Minutes
Hope Central AA Group
Aug 8th, 2022
Location: Online via Zoom
Meeting Time: 7:00 PM

Secretary report Graham

Last months minutes read
accepted

Treasurer's report Colin

Money was handed out as per bylaws
Just under 2000\$ left
Accepted

Grapevine Report Irum

Grape-a-thon/La Vin-a-thon August 14th from 1pm-4:30pm. Location: Show Me Group Denton, 1622 W University Drive. Suite 104. Please let me know if you are interested in volunteering at the event.
We are looking for volunteers for grapethon and lavina
Asking for a donation for the event
Dan M. is going to purchase 50\$ worth of books for the event.
Please let Irum know if you can volunteer
Accepted

Corrections Report Dan M

Nothing much to Report
No correspondence with departments
Accepted

Intergroup Report Todd

Nothing new to Report
Accepted

Litterature Report OB

Stock is good
Qb would like to stock books
Accepted

Treatment Report Dan M.

Need volunteers please reach out to Dan for info
Accepted

Tech Report Jerry

Need people for volunteers for translation
Looks like all is good for upcoming grapethon

Web report Steven O.

Steven is on top of announcements. There is some delay in announcements but overall things are looking good. Accepted

PICPC Report becky

817-332-3533 fort worth central office
Reported kits cost
Central office is suffering for books
Dan, kits include different pamphlets for professionals and ideas on how to promote AA.
Accepted
Becky motions for us to purchase one each of the kits
Passed

New Business Carried over from Group Conscious

- **Open Positions**

We have some open positions available that we can discuss and vote upon chairs. Specifically, Becky V. has expressed an interest in the Intergroup Representative position.

Becky voted in unanimously as new picpc rep

- **Group Inventory Discussion**

It was proposed at the August Steering Committee meeting that items 2, 3, 5, 6, 7, 9, 14, 15, and 16 from the Group Inventory be revisited and further discussed.

Item 2 What more can our group do to carry the message to the alcoholic who is still suffering?

Motion to allow Becky to go ahead and come up with some plans on how to get information out to the public.
Motion passed.

Item 3 Is our group attracting alcoholics from different backgrounds? Are we seeing a good cross-section of our community, including those with special needs? What kind of alcoholics are we not seeing at our meeting?

Jerry we are falling short in this area
Lots of discussion on this topic
Motion made for Vinny to reach out to our special needs/ treatment coordinator so there can be better communication with are new PICPC REP
Passed

Items 5 and 6

No action required on these two Items
Motion was passed to carry on to next question

Item 7 Is there an aspect of meeting in person that is lost in virtual meetings? If so, might we be able modify our group's format to better suit meeting virtually? Why or why not?

Discussion was talked about and no action was required
Motion was passed to move to the next question.

Question 9 on carried over to next Group conscious

Jennifer is needing someone to replace her as GSR

Motion passed for Steven to put in announcements that we are looking for a new GSR

Lords prayer @837pm